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I am NOT in favor of returning Oregon to the days of having to vote on a single day at 

a specific location. I believe this is an attempt by MAGA republicans to make voting 

more DIFFICULT for people. This is very UNdemocratic and creates a burden for 

seniors, poor people, people without transportation. This should NEVER appear on 

an Oregon ballot.  


